
From: Frances Spatafora  
Sent: Monday, October 4, 2021 8:18 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: I choose a By-election to elect a new Mayor for RH 

 

I would like this correspondence included on the October 13th Council agenda.   

Please be advised that I choose a by-election to elect the Mayor who will replace Mayor Barrow for the remaining term.  

I would also support online voting along with paper ballots. 

Frances Spatafora 

35 Rosegarden Crescent 

 


